
February 1), 1963 

Dr. Ss. R, Weiss 

UOJCA 
8h - Fifth Ave. 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Dr. Weiss: 

I just want to tell you very briefly that your 

two letters, to Gotthold and Jhirad, were both 

superb - each written in the appropriate tone 

and perfectly suited for the recipient. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: ff 


